
I got to experience the big hug my first and last year's at Del. The event today brought back 
many great memories of grade 9 and helped remind me of the times I was there for others 
and when others were there for me. Having an event related to brain cancer treatment, 
especially in children, makes me grateful for my health and the health of my friends, family, 
and classmates because the year and my overall time at De la Salle would look very different 
is any of them were in Meagan's situation. For me Meagan's hug is a reminder of how 
fortunate I am to be a part of a community who will help other people in need. Sometimes we 
feel alone in some circumstances and having the hug reminds me that the Del community will 
be there to help. 
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